
St. Ann’s Catholic Church 

23529 Highway 53 

Gulfport, Mississippi 39503 

228-832-2560 

Stanncatholic@bellsouth.net 

 

Dear Parishioner,  

  

It is that time of year again; time to start planning the 15th 

Annual Catfish Festival.  The date for the upcoming festival will 

be June 2-5.  We are once again thrilled to begin planning.  As you 

know, the festival is only a success because of participation from 

each of you.  We are going to do a donation drive each month until 

the festival. This seemed to work last year.  We feel this will help 

our Kitchen Chairpersons with the planning/ordering of food and 

supplies.  For the months of January and February, we are asking 

for: 

 

The #10 cans of Gallon Size Mayonnaise, 5 Gallon Clear Fry Oil,  

Cut Green Beans, Bush’s Baked Beans, Chili, Nacho Cheese 

If you can help by bringing the above items it would be greatly 

appreciated.  These items can be left at the Parish Office.  Each 

week you will find in the bulletin a count of items that we are still 

in need of.  

 

The drawdown tickets and $1000 raffle tickets have been 

ordered and will be distributed soon.  The $1000 tickets were not a 

success last year and we hope as a parish we can make this a large 

profit this year.  We are in need of a chairperson for the silent 

auction, if you are interested please contact Monica.  We ask that 

you continue to pray for the success of the 15th Annual Catfish 

Festival. We appreciate the continued support and are always open 

to suggestions.  Feel free to contact us at anytime. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Robbie and Monica Robinson 

Festival Chairpersons 

228-861-8508 228-861-2508 

 


